
CO-24-32 
From: Ehtasham Gondal < M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1) > 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:14 PM 
To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: Pavement of Delroy Court 

Hi - I hope this message finds you well. As a resident of <M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1)> 
Delroy Cort, I'm writing to bring attention to a matter that has persisted throughout my 
tenure in this neighborhood—the condition of our court. 

For as long as I can remember, the maintenance of the court has been a recurring 
issue. Despite efforts to address the matter, the overgrown grass and lack of proper 
upkeep have persisted, affecting not only the aesthetics of our community but also the 
daily lives of its residents. 

I can get signatures from all the houses if necessary but it really needs to get paved 
now. The grass is at a length that frankly looks ridiculous (see attached 
pictures) therefore its best to just get it paved. It will free up a lot of space for cars to 
navigate it too and for the city trucks as well.   

While I recognize the challenges the city may face in allocating resources, I implore you 
to consider the long-standing nature of this issue and the collective voice of our 
community. Paving the court would not only address the current maintenance 
shortcomings but also ensure a safer and more aesthetically pleasing environment for 
all residents. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I eagerly await your response and look 
forward to the opportunity to discuss potential solutions further. 

Warm regards, 
Ehtasham Gondal 
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